
From:   Scott Hodgson   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   September 29, 2009

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0089-EX-ML-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,

Please see the final disposition of our requested frequency band range from the FAA Regional Frequency
Management Office along with the NGT numbers.

- - - -   
Mr. Ragon,   

NG T090461 M1370 - M1390 range (Excluding the following frequencies:  1370, 1374, 1375, 1380, 1384,
1388, 1389 and 1390 MHz).   

NG T090462 M4400 - M5000 range is okay.   

NG T090464 only M1712 - M1735 range is allowed.   

Kimberly Mai
AJW-C15F, CSA Spectrum Engineer
Office:  (817)222-4765
Fax:      (817)222-5977
Email:  Kimberly.Mai@faa.gov

- - - -
Please let me know if there is anything additional that we need to address relative to our application.

Thank you
Ragon Michael


